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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: June 14, 2019
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958
 
STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON DEATH OF NYPD OFFICER
 
“Today our city is mourning the loss of another officer gone too soon. Three brave members of our police force have taken their lives in recent days. All of them led lives that made their communities better. All of their lives had meaning.
 
“I want every member of the NYPD to know: your city is here for you. You are not alone. Help is here. Reach out. We are working with the Police Department to continue to put resources front and center, and that our officers have every possible support.”
 
If you or someone you know is in need of support, please reach out:
 
NYPD Employee Assistance Unit 646-610-6730
NYPD Chaplains Unit 212-473-2363
POPPA (Police Organization Providing Peer Assistance) 888-267-7267
NYPD Crisis Text Line Text BLUE to 741741
NYC WELL 1-888-NYC-WELL
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